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LONG BEACH, Calif., Aug. 22, 2013 – The third Boeing [NYSE: BA] C-17 Globemaster III airlifter for the Indian Air
Force (IAF) departed for India Aug. 20 from the company’s Long Beach facility.

It joins the first and second India C-17 airlifters, which arrived in June and July, respectively. Boeing is on track to
deliver two more C-17s to the IAF this year and five in 2014.

In operation since 1991, the C-17 is a large, versatile military transport aircraft able to carry heavy, oversize
loads long distances and land on rough and unprepared surfaces. It has been used in humanitarian and military
missions around the world and recently surpassed 2.6 million flight hours.

Boeing has delivered 256 C-17s, including 222 to the U.S. Air Force and a total of 34 to Australia, Canada, India,
Qatar, the United Arab Emirates, the United Kingdom and the 12-member Strategic Airlift Capability initiative of
NATO and Partnership for Peace nations.

# # #

Photo credit: Boeing photo
Neg. #: SEF13-07362-002

Contact:

Tiffany Pitts
Mobility, Surveillance and Engagement
Office: +1 562-593-2216
Mobile: +1 714-329-3027
tiffany.l.pitts@boeing.com

Cindy Anderson
Mobility, Surveillance and Engagement
Office: +1 562-593-4477
Mobile: +1 562-253-5818
cindy.a.anderson@boeing.com

mailto:tiffany.l.pitts@boeing.com
mailto:cindy.a.anderson@boeing.com

